
COVID-19 SYLLABI INFORMATION 
 

Faculty are encouraged to add the following statement to their course syllabi. 
 
All members of the University community have a role in creating and maintaining a 
COVID-19 resilient campus.  There are several expectations that all community 
members, including students, are asked to follow for the safety of all:  maintain physical 
distancing of at least 6 feet while in UND facilities, wear face coverings during 
interactions with others and in the classroom, wash their hands often and use hand 
sanitizer, properly clean spaces that they utilize, and if experiencing any symptoms, 
stay home and call their health care provider. Students electing not to comply with any 
of the COVID related requirements will not be permitted in the classroom, and may be 
subject to disciplinary action. We encourage all members of the University community 
choose to model positive behavior both on- and off-campus. 
 
Information regarding the pandemic and UND’s efforts to create a COVID resilient 
campus is available on the COVID-19 blog (http://blogs.und.edu/coronavirus/). Please 
subscribe to stay up to date on COVID related information. 
 
Students who test positive for COVID-19 or are identified as a close contact are 
expected to immediately self-isolate/quarantine. If you have tested positive for COVID-
19 or have been placed in quarantine due to being identified as a close contact or travel 
we strongly recommend that you report the information to the Office of Student Rights 
and Responsibilities at 701.777.2664 or online at 
https://veoci.com/veoci/p/w/ss2x4cq9238u. Doing so will ensure students have the 
support they need to continue with their academic goals and to protect others.    
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